
To whom it may concern, 
 
I want to make it known that I am against updating our history and hiding monuments to 
a Christian heritage. 
 
This is definitely not an emergency and it should not be done without consulting the 
people of the State of Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Underwood 
One of the people in the state of Oregon 
 


